
April 20, 1964 

J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 

SUBJECT: Copy of Dallas Police Report 
supposed to have been obtained 
by Mrs. Eva Grant 

Sir: 

This investigator went by to talk to Mrs. Eva Grant this 
date at her residence, Apartment I, 3929 Rawlins. 

Ars. Grant was very talkative, although she wanted to talk 
about everything except the copy of the Dallas Police 
Report which she was supposed to have obtained. aowever, 
I was able to glean some information from the mass of 
conversation. 

She refused to state who had obtained the report for her. 
She did state that she had not gotten it from a Dallas 
Police Officer, the FBI or the Dallas Sheriff's Office. 
She refused to say whether or not it had come from the 
District Attorney's Office. It is a strong probability 
that her refusal to say whether it came from the District 
Attorney's Office is just a smoke screen to throw me off 
the track — at least this was the impression I got. 

She also stated that she had copied the report but had not 
been given a copy. She further alleges this report will 
help her brother, Jack Ruby, in that it will prove that 
two Dallas Police Officers lied on the witness stand as to 
what Jack Ruby had to say after he had shot Oswald. Then 
later in the conversation, she stated that this was going 
to be proved not from what was in the report but what had 
been left out of the report. 

Mrs. Grant also stated that "I wouldn't have told Clements 
of the FBI about this if I had thought he was going to tell 
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